Richard Drax MP

South Dorset



HOUSE OF COMMONS

LONDON SW1A 0AA

Mr Tam McFarlane
Executive Council Member
FBU South West
158 Muller Road
Horfield
Bristol BS7 9RE

12 February, 2014

Dear Ma Mafarland

Thank you for your interesting letter of 3 February.

I note all your points and empathise with many of them. I am a former soldier, so the service mentality runs thickly in my veins.

I do appreciate that there is only so far you can go before a professional service runs the risk of imploding and not delivering.

I have written to the Brandon Lewis, asking for his comments to your letter, and will reply to you when I receive his.

Finally, let me reassure you that I respect and admire the brave men and women who man your Service. We are indebted to them all.

Thank you for your letter and the concerns you raise.

My warm regards.

Yours sincerely